Anticipated Temporary Water Service Interruption on November 14, 2024

To prepare for water system upgrades as part of the DPW’s Middlesex St Bridge repair project, the North Chelmsford Water District will conduct a mock shutdown of the water system around the
Middlesex St Bridge on Thursday, November 14, 2024, and your water service will be unavailable from approximately 6-7 PM. This mock shutdown will allow us to find and resolve any
issues ahead of time to minimize the amount of time your water service is interrupted while the upgrades are completed. Please see the map below to see whether your property will be affected.

Due to the nature of the work required, sediment and tuberculation from the pipes in the water distribution system may be stirred up. After water service is restored, we will flush the hydrant(s) in
the area to minimize the risk of your having discolored water, but you may still have some discoloration.

We strongly encourage you to run your cold bathtub tap (or faucet without an aerator) for several minutes after service is restored to flush out any remaining sediment. If you continue to
experience discolored water, please contact our office. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.

Properties in RED will be impacted and experience discolored water.
Properties in YELLOW may be impacted and experience discolored water.

Anticipated Water Service Interruption Map
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